
CITY OF BROOKSHIRE 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

PROPOSED BUDGET – FISCAL YEAR 2025-26 
 

Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of 
Brookshire, Texas will hold a Public Hearing on September 18, 
2025 at 7:00 P.M. at Brookshire City Hall, located at 4029 5th 
Street, Brookshire, Texas 77423. 
 
The purpose of the Public Hearing is to consider the City’s 
Proposed Budget for Fiscal Year 2025-2026 and to allow 
members of the public to attend and participate in the meeting. 
 
This budget will raise more total property taxes than last 
year’s budget by approximately one million one hundred and 
twenty thousand four hundred eighty-five dollars or  nineteen 
point eighty-three percent [$1,120,485 | 19.83%], and of that 
amount approximately sixty thousand seven hundred ninety-
eight dollars [$60,798] is tax revenue to be raised from new 
property added to the tax roll this year. 
 
Copies of the Proposed Budget are available for review at City 
Hall in the City Secretary’s Office, and on the City’s Website: 

www.brookshiretexas.org 


